DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
Headquarters Air Force Office of Special Investigations
Washington, DC 20314
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A Mr Harold Weisberg - 3 JUN 877

& Rt 12 '
Frederick, Md 21701

i Dear Mr Weisberg

Y We received your May 21, 1977 letter of request on Kay 25, 1977.
Through a search of computerized indices to our records system, we
located Air Force Office of Special Investigations (AFOSI) records .
,’ pertaining to Lee Harvey Oswald. Upon completing a review of this

material we will conclude the processing of your request.

You may expect the releasable portions of the requested information to
be forwarded to you in the near future.

Sincerely
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